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GGAA Newsletter  July 2019 

Dear Plotholder, 

Several important issues in this newsletter although relating mostly to the 

Golders Green West Side site.  

1. Several plotholders have remarked of rubbish deposited on their plots in 

the form of nappies, food waste and plastic.  

This probably due to foxes, but it seems unlikely that they would bring it 

all onto the site, so can you make sure that you never lever leave any 

rubbish on site that might be attractive to a fox, particularly nappies and 

food waste. Take it home with you. 

If you bring compostable material from home please make sure it is 

completely secure from fox attack.  
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2. When you close the gate with the new padlocks, you must shuffle the 

numbers after shutting the padlock. We are finding too often that the 

gates are not actually locked although they might appear to be.  

3. The shop will be closed on Sat 17th and Sun 18 August, Sat 24th and 

Sun 25th August, and Saturday 31st August,   but will be open on 

Sunday 1st September   

4. The Barnet Allotment Federation site competition will be judged on this 

Saturday, 13th July.  Please make your plots as tidy as possible.  

Have a good summer. 
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